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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

March 19, 2018

HPUC %OMiR’18AM9;O?
Via Electronic Malt and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a
Liberty Utilities
Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program

Dear Ms. Rowland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write
to request an extension from March 2 1 to March 23, 201 8, of the deadline for responding to the
supplement data requests emanating from the March 14 technical session (which requests the
Company received on Friday March 16 and Monday March 19).

Staff and all parties have assented to this request, except for the OCA which has simply
not yet responded to counsel’s email ofthis date requesting concurrence.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List
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